
 

10 November 2023 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
Ten Sixty Four Limited (the “Company”), advises that Non-Executive Director, Mr Andrew 
Brown, has stepped down from the Board of Directors of the Company with immediate 
effect. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Deed Administrators and 
Board of Ten Sixty Four. 

For further information please contact: 

Creditors/Shareholders:  
tensixtyfour@au.pwc.com  
 

Media:  
Michael Weir Citadel-MAGNUS  
0402 347 032 
mweir@citadelmagnus.com 
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